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The Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee objects to the proposal to install a flagpole with 

flag¿on the facade of no 6 Bloomsbury Square, for the following reasons.

It will create an unnecessary and inappropriate visual intrusion to the streetscape and therefore cause harm to 

the Conservation Area.¿ 

It is likely to impact on the original brickwork of the host building, which is Grade II* listed. 

Not only will the flagpole impinge on the building¿s architectural character and significance, but giving 

permission for an unnecessary accessory of this nature, could also encourage other applications for flags to 

"promote" their name or business, increasing the harm of visual clutter within the Bloomsbury Conservation 

Area. 

There is also no drawing within the application documents to show what the proposed flag will look like. The 

image could be poorly designed and/or utterly inappropriate.
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